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Committee Members

Tim Roberts, History (Chair)
Tom Sadler, Economics and Decision Sciences 
Cindy Piletic, RPTA
Amy Ekanayake, Mathematics and Philosophy
Anita Hardeman, Music (chair, fall semester)
William Howard, Art (secretary)
Troy Rhoads, Facilities Management (ex-officio) 
Roger Viadero, Environmental Studies, (ex-officio) (note: did  not participate 2020-2021)

Fall Semester

CCPU met four times during the semester.

CCPU addressed the issue of allocating HEPA filters to university classrooms. Moved that facilities management allocate filters to classrooms based on frequency of use and the
number of students using the space. 

CCPU addressed the issue of closing certain university buildings on the basis of criteria including age, size, historical significance, and estimated deferred maintenance costs. CCPU reviewed a spreadsheet, titled “Building Information 12-2-20,” developed by facilities management to identify buildings to consider for closure. CCPU recommended that Tillman Hall be a first priority for closure. 

CCPU reviewed the Faculty Senate’s description of the CCPU mission.

Spring Semester

CCPU met two times during the semester.

The CCPU chair met with the facilities management director, the provost, registrar, and college deans to discuss the CCPU recommendation that Tillman Hall be closed. The administration elected to defer that action to summer 2022.

CCPU members surveyed respective college deans to compile a list of facilities enhancements needs, including classroom and office upgrades, new equipment, and possible relocation. Information was received from CAS, COFAC, the Honors College, and the QC campus. Information was not received from CBT and COEHS. The report was sent to the Faculty Senate.
